
 

 

 

Bambino Summer Cup – 24th July 2020 

 

Dear Driver & Co., thanks for joining us for the Bambino Summer Cup. After a few months off, the 

team at Rye House are super excited to see some happy little faces back on the racetrack. 

With lower entries than anticipated, this does mean you will be getting “bundles” of track time! 

Therefore, the day will be shortened (slightly) to ensure drivers do not get too exhausted. 

Please ensure you bring plenty of refreshments as the cafeteria onsite may not be open for the 

entire duration. 

The team will be running the Summer Cup as a “very relaxed event”. With a series of practice 

sessions, heats & finals for all drivers to take part, we’re certain everyone will have a great day 

regardless of their racing experience. 

Finally, whilst we will not be scrutineering karts, we really do urge all competitors to run “legal” as 

per Motorsport UK regulations. 

Itinerary as follows: 

 

9am – 10am Sign In 

This will be done in the triangle gate office at the main entrance of the racetrack 

 

10am – 11am Open Testing – Long Hairpin 

Run as an open pit lane, drivers will be able to enter/exit the track as they wish. The circuit will be 

setup as the standard track layout 

 

11am – 12pm Open Testing – Short Hairpin 

Run as an open pit lane, drivers will be able to enter/exit the track as they wish. The circuit will be 

setup with a shorter track layout 

 

12pm – 12:30pm Break 

 

 

 



12:30pm Qualifying 

Long Hairpin – 10 mins 

 

12:50pm Heat 1 

Long Hairpin – 10 mins 

 

1:10pm Heat 2 

Short Hairpin – 10 mins 

 

1:30pm Heat 3 

Long Hairpin – 10 mins 

 

1:50pm Heat 4 

Short Hairpin – 10 mins 

 

2:20pm Final 

Long Hairpin – 12 mins 

 

2:30pm – 3pm Open Testing 

Feel free to continue practicing, we will announce race results during final practice 

 

 

 

 

 

 


